
Beverly Myers
Please reject the Tier ll changes promoted by the Dept of Ecology. 
All the concerns have already been addressed and this is an attempt to once again overreach and try
to further decimate an industry that we sorely need first both jobs and healthy forests both of which
reduce fire risk!!


